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Welcome to the 2023 
Cypress Head Mens Golf Association 

 
MGA – President’s Message 2023 
 
Welcome to the start of the 2023 season.  I would like, first of all, 
to thank all those who have made the 2022 season memorable. I 
hope that my first term as president was not a disappointing 
experience for any of you. 
 
To start, I wish to thank all of my staff and volunteers for their 
tremendous support and help. Also, I wish to say a big thanks to 
the golf course staff that have made this past year run smoothly. 
 
This handbook, along with the MGA website, will provide 
members with the latest by-laws, roster of players, schedule of 
events and tournaments of the day, and other pertinent information. 
As always, weekly results and notices will be posted on the MGA 
website as well as the bulletin board in the clubhouse hallway. 
 
Should any member have any concerns or questions, please feel 
free to ask me or any member of the MGA officers. With all this in 
mind, let’s play golf and enjoy the 2023 MGA season.  
 
 
Thank you.  
 
Jack Narhi 
President    


